Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
TRIDENT ENGINEERING, LLC
The Florida Department of Transportation District Six announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Saturday, August 25, 2018, 10:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m., Attendees are requested to participate from the beginning of the meeting
PLACE: Arcola Lakes Library, 8240 NW 7 Avenue, Miami, FL 33150
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Six will hold a public workshop/visioning meeting pertaining to State Road 934/NW 79 Street from Douglas Road/NW 37 Avenue to SR 7/NW 7 Avenue improvements. Participants will be engaged in identifying and discussing potential and feasible transportation related solutions. The FDOT consultant engaged in this study will facilitate the meeting and provide transportation related facts to make an informed decision. After an introductory session the participants will be divided into small groups to brainstorm and identify feasible solutions to meet the community vision for the NW 79 Street corridor.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Project Engineer Mr. Raj Shanmugam, P.E.; (954)815-3265, email - rajs@TridentEngLLC.com.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Hong Benitez, P.E. at (305)470-5219 or in writing at FDOT, 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 or by email - Hong.Benitez@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Project Engineer Mr. Raj Shanmugam, P.E.; (954)815-3265, email - rajs@TridentEngLLC.com.
